
Submitter: Laura Franklin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As an Oregonian who has always submitted my vote by mail, it would be an absolute 

move in the wrong direction to take this away.  This is not in the direction of the will of 

the people. 


